
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 18 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Subject Recognition 
Each week we are asking subjects to nominate students for a ‘subject recognition reward’. Well 
done to all the students listed below who enjoyed a ‘hot chocolate’ treat. Y11 students who were in 
assembly will have their treat next week! 
 
English - Adam C - Year 9  Maths - Eleanor S - Year 11 
RE - Gregory M - Year 10  Geography - Ava L - Year 10 
Technology - Oliver L- Year 8  Art & Design - Nikodem D - Year 10 
Music - Eleanor Q- Year 9  Computing - Will B - Year 10 
History - Niel B - Year 8   Science - Nikodem D - Year 10 
French - Dani T - Year 9  PE - Jasmine A – Year 11  
 
Eco-Committee – Message from Ms Gibert 
The eco-committee is delighted to announce that they have raised £67 through a bake sale and 
penalty shootout in the last 2 weeks. New recycling bins for classrooms will be purchased. More 
fundraising will be organised to ensure every classroom is equipped by July 2023. 
The students involved have also planted over 200 bulbs in our "make a place for nature" strip of land. 
Thank you to everyone who has been supporting our fundraising events. 
A big thank you from me to Fabio N and Dawid P and also to all students who get involved and who 
work very hard recycling and planning every Thursday after school. 
 
“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; 
indeed, it is the only thing that ever has.”— Margaret Mead 
 
Reminder Dates for this Half Term: 
Year 9 Parent’s Evening: Thursday 8th December (In school – booking details will be sent the week 
before) 
Year 11 Mock Exams: 28th November to 12th December 
 
World Cup 
We have given our students the choice to watch the England World Cup match in school on 
Monday 21/11/22. We have rearranged lunch times so there is minimal disruption to learning. 
Students who do not wish to watch the match will have specified classrooms to go to. This is the only 
England match during school time! 
Have a great weekend everyone. We are still finalising our Advent Appeal information and 
Christmas event timings, this will be sent out on Monday next week! 
 

                                                                                                                                                   
Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 
 


